R US Cellular

December 19, 2019

Mr. Bernard Dean

Chief Clerk

Washington State House of Representatives
P.0O. Box 40600

Olympia, WA 98504-0600

Dear Mr. Dean:

House Bill 1183, enacted in 2013, requires that, by January 1, 2020, all wireless service providers granted
an exemption to RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c) must provide the legislature with the number of permits issued
pertaining to wireless service facilities, the number of exemptions granted under this section, and the
total dollar investment in wireless service facilities between July 1, 2013, and June 30, 2019. Pursuant
to this requirement, U.S. Cellular submits the following information which represents, to the best of our
ability, the requested information for the period of July 1, 2013 through June 30, 2019. The number of
Permits issued was 34. The number of exemptions was 868. The investment during this period was $56

million.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

 Cassiappe

Stephanie Cassioppi

Director — State Regulatory & Legislative Affairs
8410 West Bryn Mawr

Chicago, IL 60631
Stephanie.Cassioppi@USCellular.com
773-399-7940

Very truly yours,
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